
Minutes of the regular meeting of the Salem Airport Authority 

  

Meeting Date: August 12th, 2025       Time: 7:00pm 

 

Commissioners Present: Josh Dice, Steve Brummel, Geff Purcell, Cory Parker, Brent 

Taylor 

 

Commissioners Absent: none 

 

Also Present: Airport Manager Bob Tate 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Josh Dice 

 

It was moved by Steve Brummel seconded by Geff Purcell to approve the minutes of the 

6:45pm public hearing meeting on the appropriations ordinance and the previous regular 

7pm meeting of July 15th, 2025. Motion was unanimously approved. 

 

Brent Taylor gave the treasurer’s report. General questions were answered about various 

expenses and deposits. 

 

It was moved by Cory Parker seconded by Steve Brummel, to approve the treasurers 

report. Motion was unanimously approved. 

 

Bob Tate gave the airport managers’ report and answered various questions by board 

members. Bob talked about how successful this years acrobatic competition was with 20 

pilots participating during the weekend event. 

 

It was moved by Steve Brummel seconded by Geff Purcell, to give Kevin Kegin $320 

dollars for his help in making the acrobatic competition such a big success. Motion was 

unanimously approved. 

 

It was moved by Brent Taylor seconded by Cory Parker, to approve the contract with 

Johannes construction, Inc for Project SLO-5187 in the amount of $705,236.00. Motion 

was unanimously approved. 

 

It was moved by Cory Parker seconded by Steve Brummel, to approve the Ascertain of 

Appropriations in the amount of $90,489 for fiscal year May 1st , 2025 to April 30th, 

2026. Motion was unanimously approved. 

 

It was moved by Geff Purcell and seconded by Brent Taylor to adjourn the meeting at 

7:41pm. 

 

 

______________________________                       ______________________________ 

Geff Purcell, Secretary    Josh Dice, Chairman 


